CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06092-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:30 AM
To: '‘Robert Fogel'

Subject: RE: FPL rate Increase

Dear Mr. Fogel,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Robert Fogel [mailto:fogel.robert@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:58 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rate Increase

There is NO way that FPL should get an Rate increase! With cost of energy to FPL is down around 50% if not
higher , how in the world do they justify raising rates to the public? If they need more $$$$ , let FPL do it by
cutting internal expenses!!! Greed does not JUSTIFY FPL lining their POCKETS with more $$$$$$ from the
Citizens of Florida! We are already paying some of the highest energy rates in the Country. There needs to an
Accountability and a Justification for this increase and it's PSC's responsibility to do just that!

Thank you for allowing me to speak out,

Robert Fogel

10991 NW 12th Drive

Coral Springs,FIl 33071

305-970-4658
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